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New This Week: 

 

Introducing the Arbor Parent Portal and App 

We are now using Arbor as our 
main way of communicating to 
parents and carers, and so would  
really appreciate it if ALL parents 
can now sign up for the APP.  

We will be using Arbor to book clubs from September, and will soon 
be using it to order and pay for school dinners. 

 

 

 

 

 

It can be downloaded  for free, using the QR codes and then wait until 
you receive a welcome email from school to be able to set your    
password. 

Android Apple 

Please ensure that children are booked on to the Early 
Bird Breakfast Club no later than  7.15am each       
morning. 

Children who arrive at school, and who are not booked 
onto the Early Bird breakfast Club will not be able to 
attend. 

MOVE UP MORNING—TUESDAY 1ST JULY 2025 

On Tuesday 1st July we are having our Move up Morning!   

Year 6 pupils who are going to a Rochdale school will be going 
directly there and all Meanwood children will be moving up to 
their new class and meeting their new teacher and staff 
team.  You should have  received a letter last week informing 
you who your child's new teacher will be.  The new teacher in 
Year 5 will be Miss Woods and the class will be 5W.  

Please be reassured that if your child is in a split year group 
class e.g. 1/2 or 3/4 they will be taught the curriculum for their 
year group - there will be no detriment to these children.  

Children will go to their new classes from drop off at 8:45am 
(please see plan attached) and will go back to their current 
classes before lunchtime so you will collect them from the 
normal place at home time at 3:15pm.  Children will be shown 
where they need to go with their teacher before Tuesday so 
they will be able to show parents/carers where their new door 
will be. 

Nursery 1 children will also join Move 
Up Day and come through their new 
door into the EYFS unit to get them 
ready. 

Thank you. 

SCHOOL CLUBS  

(Please note there will be no clubs in the last week of term). 

Morning Clubs (Mr Vyse) 

Wed am  Yrs 5/6   Cricket (from 18.06.25) 7 places left 
Thu am  Yrs 3/4  Cricket (from 19.06.25) 12 places left 
Fri am  Yrs 3/4  Rounders ( from 20.06.25) 12 places left 

 
After School Clubs  
 
Mon pm  Yrs 5/6  Tennis (Mr Walker) Full 
Mon pm  Yr 6  Crochet (Mrs Morrissey) Full 
 
Tues pm  Yr 6  Sewing (Mrs Holt) Full 
Tues pm  Yr 2  Reading (Mrs Spencer) 12 places left 
 
Wed pm  Yrs 5/6  Basketball (Mr Walker) Full 
Wed pm    School Council (Mrs Brierley) 2 places left 

 
Fri pm  Yrs 5/6  Rounders (Mr Vyse) Full 

NEW CLASSES FOR SEPTEMBER 

Everyone should have received by email  
details of their child’s new class and 
teacher for September. 

If you have not received this yet please 
log onto the Arbor app and check your      
personal details, you can make changes 
on the app to be submitted and        
approved by school. 



YEAR 6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY 

This will be held on                                   
Thursday 17th July 2025    

From around 2pm ( The exact time will be 
confirmed nearer the time). 

UNIFORM FOR ALL 

This is a community project for recycling used school 
uniforms for schools within Rochdale. 

Please support this project by donating your used 
uniforms to help others and the environment. 

School now have a ‘Uniform for All’  collection box in 
Reception. 

Parents / carers can place any  unwanted uniform in 
the box and we will donate it at the end of the term. 
Thank you. 

ROCHDALE ‘SCIENCE’ EXTRAVAGANZA 

SUNDAY 29.06.25—10.30am to 4.30pm 

For all the budding scientists we have in school.  

On Sunday 29th June, 10:30 am- 4:30 pm, Rochdale are  holding their annual Science 
Extravaganza in the Rochdale Exchange Shopping Centre.  

There will be lots to see and do, including learning at science stalls like the mobile    
planetarium,  plastic-eating insects, or climate friendly plants. You can be creative and 
make light-and-shadow art, add to a giant collage or even  create cyanotype prints using 
photons . There are goody bags to take away, and it's FREE!   

 

             Year 6  

Hollingworth Lake visit 

Please note the  

change of dates for the Year 6 classes visit to Hollingworth Lake. 

Wednesday  02.07.25 Now Class 6H  

Friday   04.07.25 Now Class 6C 

NUT-FREE SCHOOL POLICY 

We would like to inform our parents / 
carers that our school is a nut-free     
environment. 

Please do not send any food items      
containing peanuts, tree nuts (such as 
almonds, cashew nuts, walnuts etc,) or 
any products made with these             
ingredients to school. 

We appreciate your support in helping us to maintain a safe 
and inclusive environment for all our students. 

REPORTING A CHILDS ABSENCE 

In order to report a child's  absence through 
the Arbor Parental Portal APP, firstly go to the 
home Page of the Arbor App. 

To record an absence, click on the Quick   
Actions button and then click on Attendance. 

Please then provide the  reason and symptoms 
in the box, and then click on Log 
Absence. 

Arriva UK Bus— Year 6 pupils 

Arriva’s Child Saver tickets will not only   
provide your child with reduced priced bus travel costs to-and-from 
school, but they can also use their saver ticket for traveling during 
evenings, weekends and throughout all school term holidays.          
Furthermore, you can spread the cost of our annual saver ticket over 
affordable monthly payments using our easy-to-use direct debit     
system. It’s simple to apply, and there’s no setup fee or minimum  
contract required, which means they can cancel their direct debit and 
stop their ticket at any time should their circumstances change, which 
makes it the ideal way to get reduced price with no commitments.  

 







 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Tuesday 08.07.25 Nursery Teddy Bears Picnic Nursery Children 

Tuesday 15.07.25 Year 1 trip to Eureka Museum Halifax All Day 

Thursday 17.07.25 Year 6 Leavers Assembly Apx 2pm Time TBC 

 



DAY NUMBER OF LATE CHILDREN 

Monday 17 

Tuesday 19 

Wednesday 7 

Thursday 5 

Friday 3 

A total of 51 children were late this week ! 

 

A big “Thank You” to those who arrive on time every day.  
  

The main gates open at 8:30am.  Your child needs to enter the class room at 8:45am.              

The class room doors close at 8:51am.   If your child arrives after this time they are LATE.     

Attendance 

2024 – 2025 Term Dates and other useful information is on our website: 
 

 

School fines for unauthorised absence have changed.  

The government (Department for Education) has introduced a new 
national framework for penalty notices which parent/carers must pay if they take a child out of school 
during term time, for holidays or unauthorised absence.  The changes came into effect for fines issued 
after 19 August 2024. We urge parents/carers not to interrupt their children’s schooling and talk to the 

office staff before booking leave of absence. 


